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PC-18-42_03 (Trace El Rio Street)
Consider a request by Caren Williams-Murch, on behalf of 

Highpoint Trace, LLC, for approval of a Final Plat for 

approximately 1.830 acres, more or less, out of the 

William Van Horn Survey No. 18, Abstract No. 464 located 

at the 1300 Block of Van Horn Trace. (A. Villalobos)



Location:

• +/- 1.83 acres

• New Street: “El Rio Street”





Staff has reviewed the request and recommends approval

of PC-18-42_03

Recommendation:


